
 
 
 

Livestream Information 
2023-2024 Concert Season  

 

Atlanta Master Chorale will be offering a $15 livestream ticketing option for all of our 2023-2024 
concerts. Links to purchase will be available on our website 30-60 days prior to performances: 

https://www.atlantamasterchorale.org/concerts  

All season ticket holders and those who have purchased in-person single concert tickets also 
automatically have access to the livestream performance through their Schwartz Center patron 
accounts (instructions below). If you already have tickets but don’t feel comfortable attending 

the concert in person, you may choose to view the streaming event live on Saturday night 
beginning at 8 pm or at your convenience for seven days following the live performance. 

 

Livestreaming Details: 

 Livestream concerts will be presented as a streaming event during Atlanta Master 
Chorale’s Saturday night performances, beginning at 8 pm (ET).  

o The recorded concert will also be available to view online for seven days after the 
live event broadcast.  

 Patrons access the performance through their box office account at 
tickets.arts.emory.edu/account/login. Once you are logged-in, click “access your 
events” and choose “Livestream | Digital Content”. 

o The Schwartz Center Box Office put together this video with instructions on how to 
access a livestream through your patron account: https://vimeo.com/607087304 

o If you have questions about accessing your account, contact the Schwartz 
Center Box Office at 404.727.5050 or boxoffice@emory.edu. The Box Office is open 
Monday-Friday from 12-6 pm and one hour prior to live concerts. 

 There will be a link available to view the digital concert program. 


